
TOWN OF SUMNER, BARRON COUNTY
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK  AND EXAMINATION OF ASSESSMENT ROLL

Assessor Robert Irwin will hold Open Book on Monday, April 27, 2020, from 
9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the Sumner Town Hall, 1550 24½ Street.  Taxpayers 
may examine the 2020 assessment roll and meet with the assessor at Open 
Book.   No appointment is necessary to appear at the Open Book session.

Taxpayers may examine the assessment roll prior to Open Book by 
appointment with the clerk.  Contact the clerk by phone:  715-859-6520 or 
email: townsumner@citizens-tel.net.

Notice given April 11,  2020.
Sandra Tomczak, Town Clerk


